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7.12.22 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Christmas lunch and Christmas / Winter Jumper Day - Friday 16th 
December 

 
We have arranged to have school Christmas lunch on Friday 16th 
December.  I have attached a flyer with details of the menu for that day.   
 
A couple of other things to note: 

 Please note that our Friday menu for that week will be on Thursday 
15th December – ‘Fishy Friday’ will be ‘Fishy Thursday’!   

 On Christmas lunch day on the Friday, we will not be able to offer a 
third option of jacket potato or pasta, as we do have to cater for a 
greater number of lunches on that day. 

 
Finally, we have decided to have our Christmas / Winter Jumper Day also on 
Friday 16th December.  Children are welcome to wear a jumper with a 
Christmas or Winter theme if they wish to on that day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 


